28 March 2024

Dear PO«I’GHL,

Quicksticks evenL Hordle CE Primarg School. Tuesdag 23 April 2024

As a school we have been invited }o Parhcipale in a Quickslicks event on Tuesclag 23 April ak Hordle
school, S04 OFB . The event runs from |.30—3.30Pm and is oHerecl bo Year 2 children. I can enler a
maximum of 6 children who will work in a team ol the evenk. The event is not compehhve, the idea is fo
give the children an opportunikg bo bake Po,rl in a new spor} and learn some new skills and boost their

conﬂdence. If your child would like bo take Part in this evenl then Please sign up via Arbor and H‘»eH
will be selecled on a firsl come firsL served basis. :[f the Arbor Places are full, Please email the school

oHice and we will have a waihng lisk U: lobs of children are interested.

You must be able o qunspork your child to and from the evenk and sharing liﬁs where possible would
be advised. You are more than welcome to sLaH and spec}ake during the event i}self. You will need lo
colleck your child from Calmore ak |2.45Pm after Hleg havefinished their lunch to take them to Hordle
schoolJ:or a |.30|om start.

The children need o wear their PE kit and sensible sl‘toes, such as trainers. Theg will need to take a

named wo,Ler [)OITHC WiH’L H’Lem.

:[J,‘ HOU, have ang ctueries, Please dO not hesi}ate kO COHITO,CIT me.

BGCCH SITCWO,FIT

Teo,cher




